
	

		

	

Staying Connected and Informed 
– Home and School 

	
It	is	important	that	we	have	up	to	date	address,	email	and	phone	details	so	
that	we	can	get	in	touch	with	ALL	families	immediately	in	case	of	an	
emergency.		If	your	address,	email	and/or	phone	numbers	need	updating,	
or	you	have	an	emergency	contact	to	add	or	change,	please	let	the	office	
know	urgently.		This	is	particularly	important	in	light	of	the	recent	global	
Coronavirus	outbreak.	
	
In	addition	to	providing	up	to	date	details,	there	are	a	number	of	ways	you	
can	stay	connected	with	what	is	happening	at	Kawerau	Putauaki	School.	
	

	

	
‘Like’	us	on	Facebook!	

Search	Kawerau	Putauaki	School	
	

Download	the	app	to	your	device.	
Enter	school	name:		Kawerau	Putauaki	School	

Choose	alert	groups:	
Classroom/Sports/Swimming	

select	all	if	you’d	like!	


